
Remembrance Day – Wednesday 11
th

 November 

 

We are holding a Remembrance Ceremony on Wednesday 11
th

 

November in the school grounds. The children have been busy 

making poppies in class and will be planting these and some 

trees that have been donated in memory of the soldiers past and 

present.  

10.45 am Parents arrive at school 

10.55 am Parents and children meet outside 

11.00 am minutes silence 

11.15 am children will plane trees and poppies with the help 

from parents. 

Please make sure you wear suitable footwear and clothing as the 

ceremony will go ahead regardless of the weather. 

 

Outdoor PE Kits. 

PE is a compulsory part of the school curriculum and we will try 

to go outside as much as possible during the winter months.  

Children are allowed to wear; 

Black tracksuit bottoms, 

PE T-shirt 

Plain black tracksuit top/sweatshirt. 

 


